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Discussion on Christmas Open House and Christmas cards
SUMMARY:
Councilmember Wyatt would like to discuss the Christmas Open House. In addition, a decision
needs to be made regarding sending Christmas cards since they have traditionally been designed by
students from all the schools.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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